
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Permission for Awareness talk on MI on 20th Dec 2023- 
Department of Medicine 

 

Medicine Department <medicine@mitmimer.com> 
 

Mon, Dec 18, 12:16 PM 

(2 days ago) 
  

 
to PRINCIPAL 

  
Respected Madam, 

We are conducting a Awareness talk on MI  on 20th Dec 2023 between 10am to 11am in Male 

Medicine ward by Dr.Yuvaraj Badhe. Requesting you to give guidance and permission for 

the same.  

 

Thanking You,  

 

Regards,  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Priti Dave  

Prof.& HOD  

Medicine Department  
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